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COVID-19 Memo  
 
Vaccination Records 

 
June 15, 2021 

 
Until Oregon OSHA (Oregon Occupational Safety and Health) revises their guidance, 
those that do not provide Covid-19 vaccination verification will be required to 

continue wearing face coverings and maintaining social distancing at Delta Fire, Inc.    
 

Should you need a replacement vaccination record you can request your personal 
Oregon vaccination record from your health care provider, or you can request the 
information from OHA.  

 
You can request your record from OHA here:  

 
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/PREVENTIONWELLNESS/VACCINESIMMUNIZATIO
N/GETTINGIMMUNIZED/Pages/ImmRecords.aspx 

  
For assistance finding a location to get a vaccination, visit: 

 
https://getvaccinated.oregon.gov/#/ 

 
We encourage you to protect yourself, your family, and others by being vaccinated. 
  

Sincerely, 
 

Steve Cartales  
 
Steve Cartales 

President, Delta Fire, Inc. 

https://getvaccinated.oregon.gov/#/

